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4th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 4 pupils would like to invite you to our Easter Concert on Wednesday 10th 
April at 1.45 pm.  
 
This year the children will be performing ‘The Tale of 3 Trees’ by Ann Beresford.  
 
The performance will involve year 4 children only.  
 
Tickets will be £1 each and will be available to purchase from the school office 
from Wednesday 6th March.   
 
With each ticket, you will also be provided with a raffle ticket and entered into 
a prize draw – the draw will take place at the end of the performance.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss S Cartwright  
 
(Year 3 and 4 Assistant Head) 

 


